Fhe Good Music Sistion
~

BOX 5038 DAYTONA BEACH, FLORIDA ORange 7-4122

November 13, 1961

Dear Mr. Morss,
Thank you very much for your kind letter of November 6, 1961.

This will confirm your reception of Station W Q X Q on the
morning of November 6, 1961 from 4:Q0AM to 4:28AM EST,

We are pleased that our signal was heard well in Bradford
?.\ and hope that we may hear from you again.

Cordially,

Lee Menard, C. E.



